
PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 
Date:   March 12th, 2012 
 
PCN:   PCN LEDIL025 
 
Subject:   Mechanical issue between BROOKE-SCR series and Citizen CLL030 

LEDs. 
 
Description:  LEDiL found in mechanical inspection that solder pads of Citizen 

CLL030 LEDs are too close to emitting area and there is not enough 
space for BROOKE-SCR series of reflectors.  

 
Time line:  This Product Change Notification is valid immediately.  
 
Part numbering: C12083_BROOKE-SCR-M 
  C12084_BROOKE-SCR-W 
  

Above part numbers have been discontinued from product selection of 
Citizen CLL030 with no replacement 

 
Contact information:  Sampsa Nurmi 

LEDIL Oy 
Salorankatu 10 
24240 SALO 
FINLAND 
sampsa.nurmi @ ledil.com 

 

http://www.ledil.fi/node/2/p/4172
http://www.ledil.fi/node/2/p/4173

